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Information and Communication Technology for All Club (ICT for All Club) 

P.O. Box 2, Ratchatewi, Bangkok, 10401 THAILAND 

Tel. +668-1261-0726 e-Mail: info@ictforall.org  Website: www.ictforall.org  

 
 

November 10, 2013 

 

H.E. Mrs. Jocelynn SINGSON BATOON-GARCIA (Designate)  
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines  

Chancery: 760 Sukhumvit Road, Corner Soi Philippines  

(Sukhumvit 30/1), Phra Khanong, Bangkok 10110 

Tel: 0 2259 0139-40  Fax : 0 2259 2809   

E-mail: bangkokpe@gmail.com, bangkokpe@dfa.gov.ph 

Website: www.philembassy-bangkok.net 

 

Dear  Madame Ambassador: 

 

On behalf of the Information and Communication Technology for All 

Club, we would like to express our profound sadness and concern 

regarding the Super Typhoon Haiyan, that hit the Republic of the 

Philippines and the effect it has had on the Philippine people and the 

country's infrastructure. Please extend our heartfelt sympathy and 

condolences to those who have experienced the loss of loved ones and 

those who have endured this unexpected hardship. 

 

We do hope your country will be recovered from this tragic natural disaster 

as soon as possible.   

 

Our thoughts are with you.   

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

 
Thossaphol NORATUS 

President, ICT for All Club 


